
Iglesia Bautista Luz del Evangelio       
de Manchay 

 

“Proclamando el Reino de Dios” 
 

HELP, WE’RE OUTGROWING OUR 

SPACE!!!! 

 

 

We are so excited to announce that we are expanding our current facilities.  The Lord has blessed 

in such a great way and in such a short period of time that we are already in need of additional 

classrooms and a larger church building. 

“How can I help?”, you ask?  The answer is very simple . . . pray and give! 

Each classroom will cost approximately $3000.00 USD.  The rooms will be built with metal studs and 

drywall so that these materials can be used later on when we do our permanent construction.  We 

need 6 of these classrooms. 

The new church building, approximately $20,000.00 USD, will allow us to seat 150 people, have 

updated bathrooms, and 2 church offices. 

This investment toward the future allows us to take the next step in providing for our current 

congregation and reaching others with the gospel. 

No amount is too small, and all contributions are tax deductible.  Please send your donations to: 

Gospel Light Baptist Church 

P O Box 1867 

Salisbury, NC  28147 

Memo:  Manchay Building Fund 

Thank you in advance for your investment in the Lord’s work in Peru! 

Stacy & Jennifer Dassow  


